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I oppose this proposal. If it is stated that PIR does not negatively impact the air 

quality in the surrounding area - then what reason is there to ban leaded gas. PIR is 

an asset to the area, and promotes a very niche level sport. I give my full support of 

continued use of leaded race gas at this track. Many thanks!  


